
August 2024 

Many of you have contributed lovely items for the home. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Now with our professional team in place, we have 

begun to implement the most recommended principles 

of practice for furnishing the home, and with our new 

resident actually living here, we have a better 

understanding of what we need for the rooms.  

 

We hope to have Room 2 totally finished by the end of 

August. Please consider helping us complete this goal in 

the next two weeks by checking out our Amazon Wishlist! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to help 

with finishing the 

bedrooms, please 

browse through our 

Amazon Wishlist! 
 

 

By God’s Grace, Life is progressing at the home. We are so grateful for His Providence 

and Presence.  

 

The yard has been beautifully renovated by the loving labor and contributions of about 20 

volunteers at our Garden Work Party in July. What a gift! 

 

Our resident is thriving and we are all looking forward to her giving birth this fall! 

 

Our new House Mother, Dana Lewis, is settling in and taking charge, sliding comfortably 

into her role that was seemingly made for her! Irene Bazan, Case Manager and Assistant 

Director, is showing us by her example and guidance "how it’s done" based on her vast 

experience working in Mothers’ homes.  

 

Both Dana and Irene have tender hearts for these women in need. We are blessed! 
 

📞 425-477-2919   

✉ info@lifehavenwa.org  

🌐 LifeHavenWA.org 

Greetings to ALL Friends of LIFE HAVEN, 
 

FINISHING THE HOME 

Donate Here! 

Thank you all for your prayers and your goodwill and donations of every kind.   

We thank God for you! 
 

       -Anna Hilling, Executive Director 

 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3H5J5HZGQIS8M

